Trevor Birney

From:

Len Tyler |

Sent:

21 September 2004 12:07

To:

tbirney@

Cc:

John Jenkins (E-mail); Sheila Shribman (E-mail); David Ennis

Subject:

Sperrin Lakeland Trust

Dear Trevor,

I said that I would get back to you with precise dates on which we were contacted and when reports were completed.

I can confirm that we definitely have no copies of any report here at the College. (I have previously explained why this is not unusual.) Colleagues tell me however that the first request for advice was received from Erne hospital in December 2000. A report was sent to them on 26 April 2001. A second request was received in February 2002. A visit took place on 24 June 2002 and a report was sent in July 2002. I think that this is as definitive an answer as I am likely to be able to produce and (for the record) supersedes any approximate dates I may have given before, based on the fairly incomplete records that I then had access to. Even if I had copies of both reports, ever, I would still need to refer you to the Trust for further information about the issues investigated and the recommendations.

yith best wishes

Len Tyler College Secretary

This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email